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Friday, 16th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have reached the end of a very hot week! Thank you for remembering to send your children with sun hats, 
cream and appropriate school uniform. Please continue to do so next week, as the forecast suggests more hot sun. 
 
A large group of our Y5/6 children spent the first part of this week away on a residential trip to an outdoor pursuit 
centre. Despite the heat, the staff report that the children had a fantastic time and behaved superbly. There were 
some tired faces in school when they returned!  
 
Some children from Y5/6 will be taking part in a programme of cycling training next week. Separate letters have 
gone home, informing parents and carers of when the pupils will need to bring their bikes into school. 
 
All of our children continue to be very busy. They are working hard to complete portfolio projects and artwork. 
They have been competing in our annual athletics competition. Older pupils are studying for University Challenge 
and preparing for our Young Apprentice event. History Club continues to meet every week, working towards a 
presentation that will be delivered both in assembly and on our website. Many children have been to see me to 
share their Learning Beyond the Classroom work, which is always a pleasure to see. 
 
I hope that you all have a lovely sunny and safe weekend with your families. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr. L.A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


